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I oppose hb 2025 on the grounds that we as Oregonian's don't need more taxes put 

on us right now. The prices of everything are too expensive for the blue collar people 

that make this state work and move. We need the state to follow federal standards to 

keep recieving federal dollars and not squeeze the life out of us financially.  


